Website and start study year gathering Study year 2020-2021

Dear student,

In February you will start with your mechanical engineering education. We are glad you will be joining us. To help you as much as possible, we have created the site Fresh at Fontys. You will find all information regarding your enrolment, your first lesson week and lots more. Curious? Please click here to check it out.

Start study year gathering Mechanical Engineering 
We organize a start study year gathering for the first year students (attendance is obligatory) where you will receive all information regarding the first lesson week, such as lesson schedule, study mentor and class lists. Due to the corona measures the start study year gathering will be online on February 8th from 10.30h till 12.30h. You will receive a separate e-mail with a MS Teams link to the online gathering. In the attachments you can find instructions about working with MS Teams.
                  
Do you have any questions regarding your enrolment, dates or any other issues regarding your new education?

Please contact the student administration office of Engineering Eindhoven:
Mail: engineeringeindhoven@fontys.nl or by phone: 08850-77333.

We wish you a challenging and fun study year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Fontys School of Engineering
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